From: Jake Miller <jmiller@mic.com>

Sent: Monday, November 16, 2015 12:22 PM
To: Haley, Nikki

Subject: Request for Comment RE: Syrian Refugees
Hi there,

My name is Jake, and I'm a reporter with the website Mic. Does Gov. Haley think South Carolina should accept
refugees from Syria? I’'m asking in light of several governors saying today that they won’t. My deadline is 1pm,
and I can be reached at 914-346-0023.

Thanks,

Jake



